
 

 

 
 

CLERK’S REPORT NO. 2020-045 
REVIEW PUBLIC DISPLAY CASES POLICY 

 
 

 

At a recent ILCA Clerk’s seminar, the subject of public notice boards was debated. Whilst all 
the Clerks commenting were aware of the need for non-internet users in the community to have 
access to hard copy, they were also aware that printing out agendas and minutes and other 
Council notices was not considered green practice, most thought they were probably ignored 
most of the time anyway. 
 
In our case, with two Ordinary, and possibly another three meetings per month, and considering 
that such documents run to several pages which are impossible to display in cabinets measuring 
800 x 600mm, it occurred to me to ask you to consider the following:- 
 
That all boxes display the JPC Calendar of Events for the year, just circulated to you all, posted 
just once at the beginning of the year and on that notice, the observer is prompted to collect a 
copy of any current notice from Dukes, printed on demand, to take away and read in the 
comfort of their home. You may think I am trying to reduce my workload, well I am, and it will 
save the JPC money in doing so. I have spoken with Mark at Dukes; he is OK with it and would 
only charge for copies printed on demand at a mate’s rates. 
 
This is not radical, many other authorities are going this way, the bonus is that there would be 
plenty of room in the boxes for bright colourful posters advertising town events such as the 
Parish Assembly, Music Festival etc. 
 
With your permission, I will raise this under Clerk’s Announcements on Monday next. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 

 
Ray Evans   

Clerk B&HJPC    

11th  December 2020 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


